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20.06.2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The National Education Union (NEU) has announced two more national strike days on the following 

dates: 

• Wednesday 5th July 2023  

• Friday 7th July 2023 

 

Parents’ Evening which was scheduled for Wednesday 5th July will now take place on Wednesday 

12th July. 

 

We are asking you to start thinking about alternative childcare arrangements for these days.   

 

We are in the process of assessing the impact strike action may have on staffing levels.  

I will be in touch next week with more information.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Margaret-Mary Boateng 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


